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The ISAE offers attendance awards for farm animal behaviour and welfare scientists and 
others wishing to attend the joint East and West Central Europe ISAE Regional Meeting in in 
Warsaw, preferably from, but not limited to, the countries of the Eastern Europe region. The 
total amount is US$ 7,500 and will be allocated to cover costs of attendance, i.e. full or 
partial sum equivalent to the cost of the registration, accommodation, reasonable travel 
expenses, and subsistence.  

Applications for funding will be reviewed and will be prioritized on the basis of financial need 
(applications of students especially welcome). Applications should be submitted by May 25th 
2018 and successful applicants will be notified by May 30th 2018.  
 
The application must contain all of the following information: 

1. Name of applicant 
2. Postal address and email address (or fax number) 
3. Your occupation or position, e.g. student, active researcher, government employee, 

official veterinarian, etc. and affiliation. 
4. A brief justification for why the award should be received, including what you hope 

to gain from attending the meeting.  
5. A budget for attending the meeting, including the total cost of attendance 

(registration, accommodation, travel, visa fees and subsistence) 

The application information requested above should not be more than 2 pages and it should 
be accompanied by a brief CV.  

 

http://conferences.au.dk/fileadmin/conferences/2017/isae2017/ISAE_DCCAF_Criteria.pdf
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If you wish to submit an abstract for consideration as a poster presentation, you may still do 
so, by following the guidelines for abstract submission on the website and sending the 
abstract together with the application.  

Applications should be sent to Aleksandra Górecka-Bruzda at a.gorecka@ighz.pl or 
isae2018warsaw@ighz.pl  

For additional information, please contact Aleksandra Górecka-Bruzda at a.gorecka@ighz.pl 
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